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Committee, Club, Community


Like it or not, until Act 77 is repealed, we need 
to embrace and promote mail-in ballots. 
Thanks to our club and community, we were 
able to have Scott Presler energize us to get 
everyone onboard.

We also had Athan Koutsiouroumbas at our 
recent club meeting. There were many spirited 
discussions about the security of the mail-in 
ballot.

As a committee and club, we staffed many 
polling places with workers, watchers and 
greeters. We had people on the inside to watch 
the counting of ballots. We had people 
monitoring the drop boxes and even riding in 
the ballot pick up vehicles! This is how we 
have supported our community and why we 
feel comfortable with the security of mail-in 
ballots in Bucks County.
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Senator Coleman


At the Town Hall meeting last week, the 
community gathered to meet and chat with 
Senator Coleman. The Election Integrity 
Committee was able to get contact informa–
tion and will reach out to his team with 
questions on PA Election Law Advisory Board. 
We will continue to foster this relationship.

If you have anything to share, contact us at:
EInewsletter2022@gmail.com

We must remember…
“Someone struggled for your right

to vote. Use it.”
Susan B. Anthony

Scott Pressler with our action oriented community.

Jarrett Coleman at ribbon cutting ceremony.
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